
 

 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Lake of the Woods District Hospital COVID-19 outbreak over  
 
Kenora, ON, November 30, 2022 – In consultation with the Northwestern Health Unit, 
the COVID-19 outbreak at Lake of the Woods District Hospital has been declared over.  
Thank you to the entire LWDH team for the tremendous effort to manage the outbreak 
and for the care they put into their work each and every day.  
 
Changes to the visitor policy will be made today, please see www.lwdh.on.ca and the 
hospital’s social media for updates (Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn).   
 
We would like to remind the community the COVID-19 virus, as well as influenza and 
RSV continue to circulate in our region.  Please do your part by practicing good hand 
hygiene, stay home when you’re sick and ensure your vaccinations are up-to-date. 
Together we can reduce the spread.   
 
#TogetherWeCanDoSoMuch  #OurCommunitiesOurHospital    
 
 
Media Contact: 
Charlene Kissick, Brand Management Lead 
807-464-1941 
ckissick@lwdh.on.ca  
www.lwdh.on.ca  
 

   

http://www.lwdh.on.ca/
mailto:ckissick@lwdh.on.ca
http://www.lwdh.on.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/LakeOfTheWoodsDistrictHospital/
https://ca.linkedin.com/company/lake-of-the-woods-district-hospital
https://twitter.com/lwdhospital?lang=en

